
  
 
 

Reception had their first trip this week!  
All the children had such a good time learning about old and new toys at St. John’s Museum. They worked together to sort out the different 
toys into old and new and talked about the different materials that toys used to be made of (more wooden) and what they are made of now 
(more plastic). They had great fun playing with the old-fashioned toys too. We then headed off to St. Nick’s Park and had fun on the climbing 

frames, slides and swings. After the walk back to school, we made it back just in time for a yummy roast dinner!  
We are so proud of all the Reception children. They walked very sensibly to the museum and park and used lovely manners when they were 

there and represented Emscote Infant School incredibly well!  
Well done everybody and thank you to our parent helpers too! 
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Next week in Reception… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you need to speak with us, you can catch us at the end of the school day or email the school office on admin2332@welearn365.com 

Have a lovely weekend!  
Miss Stanley, Mrs Vallins and Mrs Gray and the Reception Team. 

Reception Weekly Round-Up! 
Friday 15th March 2024 

 

Maths:  
In Maths, we will be learning about odd and even numbers.  

The children will be using numicon to help them identify which numbers 
are odd and which are even, as well using the Numberblocks and 

looking at how they are arranged.  
Please talk to your child about odd and even numbers and ask them to 

tell you how and why they know.  
                  

Topic:  
In Topic, we will be continuing our learning about plants and how they grow. We will be linking this learning to Spring and how this is the season of 
new life and how Easter represents new life and new beginnings. We will enjoy reading Easter themed stories and have lots of opportunties to create 

Easter crafts too! 
 

Phonics: 
In Phonics, we are learning some more new digraphs.  

The trigraph and digraph next week are: 
‘tch’ and ‘nk’ 

Please help the children to find objects in your home or think of objects 
that begin with these sounds. 

Please practise writing these sounds at home too. 
 

Dates for the diary: 
Reception Easter Craft Day with parents/grown-ups – Friday 22nd March – next Friday   
Easter Holidays  - Monday 25th March to Friday 5th April 
Back 2 School – Monday 8th April 
Reception Trip to Ryton Pools – Monday 15th April – all day 
 

Messages from Miss Stanley, Mrs Vallins and Mrs Gray: 
• Remember to log into ‘Seesaw’ to see photos of the children and what they have been up to this week! 
• Please send your child into school with a spare change of clothes to have on their peg in a named bag. 
• P.E. days  CHERRY – MONDAY, TUESDAY AND FRIDAY WILLOW – MONDAY, THURSDAY AND FRIDAY 
• Homework books – please make sure your child’s homework book comes back into school every Monday.   
• Lots of children are bringing toys into school. Please can these stay at home as they can get lost at school and this can be very upsetting for 

the children. We have lots of toys at school for the children to play with. 
• READING REMINDER – PLEASE TRY TO READ WITH YOUR CHILD EVERY NIGHT – LITTLE AND OFTEN IS THE BEST WAY! 

 


